
 

 
  

October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Residential Adventure to Winmarleigh Hall with PGL Adventure Holidays in April 2023. 
 
Thank you for returning the reply slip to confirm that your son / daughter will be attending the 3-day PGL 
Adventure at Winmarleigh Hall on the 24th – 26th April 2023. 
 
The details for this trip are 
• Monday 24th to Wednesday 26th April 2023.  
• Total cost - £190 per student  
This includes all food, accommodation and activities, as well as the return coach travel between school and 
Winmarleigh Hall. 
 
The first (non-refundable deposit) payment of £50 is now due  
 
Please find the payment schedule below; these payments will need to be made via our School Gateway app. 

• First (deposit) payment of £50 due no later than 21st October 2022 

• Second payment of £50 due no later 21st November 2022 

• Third payment of £45 due no later than 21st January 2023 

• Fourth payment of £45 due no later than 21st February 2023 

 

                             

DOWNLOAD THE APP: If you have a smartphone, please download School Gateway from your app store (Android and 

iPhone). The app shows the same information as the website AND you can send app messages to the school for FREE 

Parents of children who are eligible for free school meals, and looked after children may be entitled to receive 
a contribution to the cost of the trip. Please complete the Education Support Fund form which is in the Pupil 
Premium  section of the website.  
 
I would also like to remind pupils that any place on this trip is subject to continual demonstration of excellent 

learning habits. If any pupil were to lose their place on the trip because they have not been meeting our high 

standards, then the school cannot guarantee a refund of any monies paid up to that point. 

A kit list will follow nearer to the event. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Miller 
Middle Leader for Character and Co-curricular Outdoor Education 
 


